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January   7,   2021   
  
  

Dear   AESD   Families,   
  

We  hope  that  you  have  had  an  amazing  Winter  Break  and  we                         
bring   you   well   wishes   for   this   New   Year!   

  
The  following  information  is  provided  to  keep  you  informed  about                     
the   Anaheim   Elementary   School   District:   

  
Return   from   Winter   Break   
Our  AESD  schools  will  continue  Distance  Learning  on  January  11,  2021.                       
All   classes   will   begin   at   their   regularly   scheduled   time   on   Monday.   

  
Reminder:    Curbside   Meal   Service,   Week   of   January   4-8,   2021   
Please   be   informed   all   Anaheim   Union   High   School   District   Secondary   
Schools   (except   Hope,   Oxford,   Gilbert,   and   Walker)   are   providing   
curbside   meal   service   from   11:30   a.m.-12:30   p.m.   for   this   week.   The   
process   is   quick,   easy,   and   free!   For   questions,   please   contact   AUHSD   
Food   Services   at   714-999-3560.    As   a   reminder,   masks   are   required   to   be   
worn   at   the   food   Grab   n   Go’s.   
  

In-Person   Reopening   Update   
As   a   reminder,   on   December   9,   2020,   the   AESD   Board   approved   a   
plan   to   delay   the   planned   reopening   of   schools   in   response   to   the   
surging   COVID-19   data   in   Anaheim   and   across   Orange   County.   
Our   district   will   continue   to   monitor   guidance   from   Governor   
Newsom,   the   Orange   County   Department   of   Education   and   the   
Orange   County   Health   Care   Agency   regarding   our   planned   dates   
for   a   safe   return   to   in   person   instruction.    At   this   time,   the   following   
schedules   for   a   safe   return   to   in   person   instruction   will   be   
implemented:   

  
March   15,   2021   

● Pre-school   students   return   (1   day   per   week   in   person)   
● PK-6   SDC   students   return   (5   days   per   week   in   person)   
● TK/K   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   days   per   

week   in   person)   
  

March   22,   2021   
● Grade   1-6   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   days   

per   week   in   person)   
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The   District   will   continue   to   monitor   the   COVID-19   data   for   Anaheim   with   a   focus   on   the   
health   and   safety   of   our   staff,   students,   and   community.   We   will   continue   to   
communicate   any   changes   in   our   calendar   to   stakeholders   as   soon   as   possible.   

  
Thank   you   for   your   ongoing   support   of   our   District.   We   wish   you   continued   health   and   
safety.  

  
Sincerely,   
Dr.   Christopher   Downing   
Superintendent   

  
  
  
  


